
November 8, 2021 

Embassy of Japan in Nepal 

 

Important Notice on entering into Japan from Nepal 

for Border Security Measures 

to prevent the spread of Novel Coronavirus 

 

Re-introduction of the 3-days stay at the designated quarantine facilities 

 

The Government of Japan has decided to re-introduce the additional quarantine requirement, 

which is applied to those who enter into Japan from Nepal. 

 

Those who enter into Japan from Nepal will be required to stay at the facilities designated by 

the Chief of the Quarantine Station for 3 days (not including the day of entrance). 

 

All of those who enter into Japan from Nepal will be tested on the third day of the stay at the 

designated facilities, and those who have negative results will be allowed to leave the 

facilities, but required to stay self-isolated at home or any other accommodations for 14 days 

after the entry into Japan. 

 

The measure has been in effect from 8 Nov. AM0:00JST.  

 

[End] 

 


